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USP Publishes Draft Chapter <795> and Chapter <797> for Comment 

(Brookfield, WI – September 1, 2021) PharmEcology Services, WM Sustainability Services 

On September 1, 2021, USP published for comment its proposed revisions to Chapter <795> 
Pharmaceutical Compounding – Nonsterile Preparations and to Chapter <797> Pharmaceutical 
Compounding – Sterile Preparations https://go.usp.org/Proposed_2021_Revisions_795_797. In addition 
to the revisions, USP has included the scientific rationale for its BUD (beyond-use-dating) proposed 
revisions and Compounding Expert Committee responses to stakeholder engagement themes for both 
chapters. Open forums will be held on September 8th, 2021 and January 12th, 2022 for the <795> series 
and on September 15th, 2021 and January 19th, 2022 for the <797> series. Registration for the forums is 
available at https://www.usp.org/events-training/virtual-open-forum-series-proposed-revisions-to-
compounding-general-chapters. 
 

For more information on compliant disposal of Rx and OTC drugs, contact us today at 877-
247-7430 or info@pharmecology.com.   
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